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Our outing June 18 – 20 was a Friendship Rally which was held at Rivers Edge 

Mountain RV Resort, Murphy, NC.  Our hosts were Roy & Sarah Sowers.  We had 

13 coaches in attendance.  Our guest were Doug & Brenda Ralston from Georgia, 

Jim & Martha McKinnon from Georgia, Ron & Donna Foore from Virginia, and 

Mike and Mary Beth Meyer from Virginia. 

 

Several coaches arrived early on Thursday.  The group went to Chevelle’s 

Restaurant for dinner.  This is a great place to go. 

 

Friday evening we had a hot dog dinner with all of the trimmings at the 

Campground Pavilion.  After dinner we had a “RV Stars” contest.  We had to guess 

the names of pictures on the poster board.  Then our talented musicians played their 

guitars. 

Saturday morning some caravanned to Fields of the Wood which we toured and had 

a picnic lunch at TVA Dam.  Others went to the flea market, shopping, and rested.  

Some had lunch at Chevelle’s.  We had Happy Hour at the Sowers coach, and then 

we went to dinner at Brothers Restaurant.  After dinner we had our business 

meeting. 

 

Sunday morning we had coffee, juice, and danish.  Then everyone said their 

goodbyes until the next time we meet again. 
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